First Class  Ms. Sheil  22/06/20.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hi everyone in Ms.Shanley and Ms. Quinn/Ms. Goggin’s First Class.
This is my last message to you for this school year.
I have really enjoyed working with the two first classes this year –you were really lovely pupils and great at doing your work.
I hope you all have a lovely summer and I will see you all in September.
